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21 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

RGS Instrumental Lessons - Year 7 Brass Project 

 
All Year 7 Students have now had the opportunity to take part in the ‘RGS Brass Project’ which has been 
taking place during music lessons. 
 
The RGS has a longstanding history of superb extracurricular music provision and we encourage students 
to make use of every opportunity given to them.  The benefits of learning a musical instrument and 
playing in ensembles are numerous. It can have a profound impact on cognitive development, boosting 
academic performance in areas such as maths and comprehension. Furthermore, it enhances creativity, 
self-expression, emotional intelligence, as well as boosting mental wellbeing. We are proud to offer 
tuition and ensembles for every instrument. 
 
If any students are interested in taking up a brass instrument, or any other instrument - on an individual, 
private basis - please complete the form below or contact the Music Department for further information. 
 
RGS Instrumental Lesson Request Form 
 
If your son is in receipt of Pupil Premium, please be reminded that instrumental tuition will be funded up 
to 50% of cost. If you wish to discuss this option further please contact Mr Sheehan, gds@rgshw.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs N A Jashari 
Director of Music 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfusjQ7JJAncMZad7ifUvgkePy6b9fz1NOlSOZYmb1M_wby_w/viewform
mailto:gds@rgshw.com

